PRAY FOR YOUTH BEACH RETREAT

Pray for our Youth as they leave this Saturday for Fort Walton Beach, FL to attend the Youth Beach Retreat. Pray for their safety and that God will speak to them in a mighty way through Worship and Bible Study.

PRAYER EMAILS FOR MOLLY

Please send a prayer by email to Molly Hopper (Donna Elrod Hopper's daughter) to encourage her while she is in Germany as an IMB Missionary. She left on June 5. You will not receive a response, but it will be a blessing to her. As long as she is serving, this email will be open for prayers. prayersformollyhopper@gmail.com

OUR RESPONSE TO GOD'S FAITHFULNESS

Monthly Budget Needs **Budget Receipts for June** \$66,117.21 \$22,512.69

WAYS TO GIVE

in service



online







mail

oneontafbc.org

phone

1-888-364-GIVE (4483)

300 3rd Ave E. Oneonta, AL

Download Our New Church App!

Download Our New Church App! Search "Oneonta FBC"

in Google Play or iTunes App Store





Download the App

Available on phone and tablet





Download the App



Available on iPhone and iPad

Get Our New Church App! Stay connected with the day-to-day life of our church. Watch Live or On-Demand worship services; stay up to date with upcoming events, grow through daily bible readings, take notes from the message, register for events and much more.

Stay connected to your church!









Sunday, June 11, 2023

Larry Gipson, Pastor **Gary Morgan, Worship Pastor** Patrick Dalstra, Students & Young Adult Pastor Shana Towns, Children's Coordinator Dan Sims, Pastor Emeritus

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH

MORNING WORSHIP - 10:15 AM

Welcome Gary Morgan

Praise & Worship

Nobody Shine, Jesus, Shine Because He Lives

Giving of Tithes and Offerings

Offertory Prayer Patrick Dalstra

Offertory Celebration Band

Blessed Redeemer

Missions Golf Tournament Update

Message in Song Crossroads

That's The Power

Children's Message Larry Gipson

Message Larry Gipson

Silent Symbols That Speak

1 Corinthians 11:23-25

Time of Response

At the Cross

In Remembrance

The Bread The Cup

Closing Comments Larry Gipson

Post Service Music Celebration Band

Because He Lives

OBSERVANCE OF THE LORD'S SUPPERToday

We will observe the Lord's Supper in today's service. Pick up your elements in the foyer or outside the church office.

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD WORKDAY

June 15 | 1:00 PM

Everyone is invited to help.

FATHER'S DAY BREAKFAST June 18 | 8:00 AM

All men are invited to breakfast on June 18. Come and enjoy breakfast along with great fellowship!

WOMEN ON MISSION June 20 | 10:00 AM | Fellowship Hall

All ladies are invited to join us for our monthly meeting. We look forward to seeing you!

POTLUCK FELLOWSHIP WITH HISPANIC CHURCH June 21 | 6:00 PM | Fellowship Hall

The two congregations will join together for a time of food and fellowship. Bring your favorite dishes and enjoy a great time! Prayer Meeting/Bible Study will not meet. Celebration Choir will meet at 7:00 PM. (Worship Team and Band will not meet on June 21.)

MISSION MEAL FUNDRAISER June 25 | After Morning Worship

Watch for details on how you can help raise funds for the South Dakota Mission Trip.

THANK YOU NOTE

A thank you note has been received from Doug and Charlene Smith and has been placed on the bulletin board near the church office.

FLOWERS TODAY

The flowers in today's service were placed by Mike & Belinda Miller and Ronnie & Rebecca Howard in memory of Betty and Charles Howard.

CURRENT MESSAGE SERIES

Today, we continue our series of messages titled, "Family Life." Pray that God will reveal to us numerous truths that will provide direction, hope, and encouragement for the family.

SUMMER WEDNESDAY NIGHTS

Prayer/Bible Study	6:00 PM
Children's Activities	6:00 PM
Youth Worship/Bible Study	6:00 PM
Worship Team/Band	6:00 PM
Celebration Choir	6:45 PM

What are you doing on Wednesday nights? Come and join us for our midweek activities. Our pastor has a time of prayer and Bible study each week in Fellowship Hall. The children will be doing some fun activities with Mrs. Shana and meet in Room 140. The youth meet with Patrick in the Youth Room for some exciting worship and Bible Study. And if you love to sing praises to our Lord, come join the choir with Gary. Find a place to get plugged in this summer!

THANK YOU

A special thanks to all who helped with VBS this year. We literally could not do this without you all. May God bless the seeds that were planted in VBS.

Also, thanks to all who represented FBC and helped with June Fling. We can't express enough the importance of our church reaching out to the community. So, thank you for filling that role.